
 

 

 

May 2022 

 

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee and Non-School Uniform Day – Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

In recognition of the Queen's 70 years of service, students are invited to a whole-school 

picnic on the field at lunch time on Friday 27th May. ‘Picnic’ food will be available to 

purchase from the diner and there will be some fun activities for the students to join in with.  

 

To make the occasion more enjoyable, students are invited to wear home clothes for a 

voluntary donation, enabling us to raise money for ‘Love Your Hospital’ and the ‘Friends of 

Davison School’ ‘FODS’ our PTA. FODS hold events throughout the year, raising funds for 

School projects benefiting the whole school community.  

 

Love Your Hospital is the dedicated NHS charity for St Richard’s, Worthing and Southlands 

Hospitals. They support NHS staff to provide the very best care to patients and their families. 

They are currently raising money to purchase Gaming Carts for their children’s wards. These 

Gaming Carts are customised and specifically built for the medical environment. Each Cart 

helps healthcare professionals, play specialists, and play facilitators provide much-needed 

recreation and play to children and young people who are immobile, spending time in the 

hospital, or visiting as an outpatient. 

 

Students who wear home clothes on non-school uniform day are asked to make a voluntary 

£1.00 donation. Form Tutors will collect donations in sealed collection boxes on the morning 

of Friday 27th May. Please remind your daughter that this is a school day and clothing needs 

to be practical and appropriate for school and lessons.  

 

Please can we ask for your help in ensuring the spirit of fundraising is upheld by making sure 

your daughter considers the following: 

 

• Students who have PE on this day, must bring in their PE kits to School as usual  

• Jewellery/make-up/nail polish are kept to the school rules 

• No bare midriffs or onesies 

• The usual classroom equipment ie pens, pencils etc are brought into school 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs Lizzie Hamilton                                                     

Community & Marketing Manager  


